
 

 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 10th November 2023 

This week…. 
 

Using all of the fabulous pumpkins we’ve been busy making our 
muscles work super hard!  We used golf tees and hammered them into 
a huge pumpkin.  We used small pins and elastic bands then 
compared which was easier. 
 
As the leaves have continued to change colour, we explored autumnal 
colours by creating finger print leaves with paint. 
 
We used loose parts play to create firework patterns, practised our 
pen control make firework patterns. 
 
We’re lucky to have Miss Donaldson help us in class during the first 
half of the week, the children have loved getting to know her and 
she’s thoroughly enjoying her time in EYFS. 
 
We have taught all Level 2 sounds in Phonics, over the next few weeks 
we will be spending time revising all sounds, tricky words and 
practise letter formation, segmenting and blending sounds to read and 
write words. 
 
On Tuesday, I hosted a meeting for the Reception teachers from local 
primary schools to discuss all things EYFS.  They were very 
complimentary about our EYFS provision. 😊 
 

Next Week… we will learn about the festival of Diwali. 
 
Learn with Me: Maths – Thursday 16th November 9:00-9:40 approx. 
We look forward to welcoming you, if you’re able to make it. 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


